Department of Energy
Washington, DC 20585

January 31, =

The Honorable John Conway

Chairman

Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board
625 Indiana Avenue, NW, Suite 700
Washington, DC 20004

Dear Mr. Conway:

On November 4, 1993, the Departmert of Energy issued its
Implementation Plan for Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board
Recommendation 93-3, which required the Department to submit an
Interim Report by January 31, 1993. Enclosed is our Interim
Report which contains an update of all activities occurring
between the issuance of the Implementation Plan and the end of the
calendar year.

As required by Commitment 7.1 of the Plan, it is recommended that
the format of the Interim Report be adopted for future reports on
the Plan. A schedule for future reports is included in the
Report.

Should you have any questions regarding the Interim Report, please
contact Mr. Tom Evans, the Technical Personnel Program
Coordinator, on (202) 586-3887.

Sincerely,

(Ll Ul —

Archer L.\Durham
Assistant Secretary for
Human Resources and Administration



